

Ardmhéara Bhaile Átha Cliath Lord Mayor of Dublin

Brendan Carr

16th February 2017

Ms. Deirdre Ní Raghallaigh Senior Executive Officer, Chief Executive's Department

Dear Deirdre,

Please see below, list of functions, receptions and events in which I had a Deputy/Representative attend on my behalf during the month of February 2017:

Date:	Function:	DLM/Clir:	
02.02.17	First Thursday Cultrual Club	Clir. Dermot Lacey	
08.02.17	Darndale Tree Planting Ceremony & attending reception afterwards in Our Lady Immaculate Senior School	Cllr. Alison Gilliland	
08.02.17	Opening of the Eugeen Van Mieghem: Port Life Exhibition	Deputy Lord Mayor, Clir. Rebecca Moynihan	
13.02.17	Dublin "I Wish" Event	Deputy Lord Mayor, Cllr. Rebecca Moynihan	
17.02.17	IABA Principal Construction Senior Elites Finals	Cllr. Ray McHugh	
20.02.17	Launch of Dublin City Sports and Wellbeing Strategy	Deputy Lord Mayor, Cllr. Rebecca Moynihan	
21.02.17	Insealbhú Uachtarán an Oireachtais 2017	Cllr. Micheál MacDonncha	
22.02.17	Dublin's Culture Connects Event	Deputy Lord Mayor, Cllr. Rebecca Moynihan	
22.02.17	Our Lady Immaculate JNS class group	Cllr. Dermot Lacey	
22.02.17	South Dublin Branch of the Multiple Sclerosis Society of Ireland	Cllr. Dermot Lacey	
24.02.17	International Women's Group - Kurdish Irish Society Dublin	Cllr. Alison Gilliland	

Yours sincerely,

Brendan Carr Lord Mayor of Dublin

> Teach an Ardmhéara, Sráid Dásain, Baile Átha Cliath 2, D02 AF30, Éire. Mansion House, Dawson Stret, Dublin 2, D02 AF30, Ireland. T. 222 6200 F. 679 6573 E. lordmayor@dublincity.ie



16th Febuary 2017

Ms. Deirdre Ní Raghallaigh, Senior Executive Officer, Chief Executive's Department

Dear Deirdre,

I would be obliged if you would bring the following receptions for the month of February 2017 to the attention of the Protocol Committee.

Date	Function	Nos
02.02.17	"The Ripple Effect" I-Karate Group	27
17.02.17	Fuel Fund Thank You Reception	100
22.02.17	Our Lady Immaculate JNS class group	40
22.02.17	Members of South Dublin Branch of the Multiple Sclerosis Society of Ireland	
27.02.17	Lord Mayor receiving Ceremonial staff which originally belonged to the Newtownpark Fife and Drum band which is being donated to Dublin City Archives	

Yours sincerely,

Brendan Carr

Lord Mayor of Dublin